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Lou Mansolillo

From: Matthew Koehler <koehlerm14@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 5:20 PM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: Testimony of the license bill of H-7015

I support the license bill H-7015 with 100 percent.  
As it is without any amendments.  
 
 
 
 
 
Thank You 
- Matt Koehler 


